
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1792/24-25                                                        20.05.2024 

 

Circular (KG to Gr. 12) 

Dear Parent, 

Subject: Plastic collection drive 

 

In conjunction with the Year of Sustainability, Leaders is proud to launch a 

plastic collection drive. Let’s join us in achieving our goal of a humble 175kg of 

recycled plastic items which will be recycled in collaboration with the Emirates 

Environmental Group's (EEG) - 'Purging Pestering Plastic' initiative. 

 

We invite all students and parents alike to engage in this endeavour by contributing 

used plastic items such as, plastic bags, bottles, plastic cups, milk containers, 

shampoo bottles etc., in a neatly packed cover to the designated collection points 

in the school. Please note that the campaign will run from 20th May till 4th June 

2024. 

 

Looking forward to your valuable support. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  


